


































































Email: West of Devers Upgrade Project EIR/EIS 

 
From: Herrera, Henry@CALFIRE <Henry.Herrera@fire.ca.gov> 
Sent: Monday, July 28, 2014 11:30 AM 
To: West Of Devers Project 
Cc: Stock, Mary@CALFIRE; Bywater, Rod@CALFIRE 
Subject: West of Devers Upgrade Project - CAL FIRE Comment 
 
Frank Mc Menimen and Brian Paul: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment. Because of the frequent history of wildfires in 
and near the proposed project area, we would like to request that you consider the 
following for the safety of personnel and firefighting aircraft: 
 

 Include us in your notification process during your construction phase. 

 The towers be lit and maintained visible. 

 Notify us whether helicopters will be used for the replacement of the towers 
and if so we would like to have a plan in place to coordinate with CALFIRE 
and U.S. Forest Service aviation staff in the event of a wildfire in or near the 
project area where we need to use firefighting aircraft. 

 
Travis Alexander, Battalion Chief of Tactical Air Operations, will be your point of contact for 
these concerns. Travis can be reached at (951)575-5513, travis.alexander@fire.ca.gov. 
Please include Travis in your mailing/contacts list for this project.  Thank you for your 
consideration. 
 
Henry Herrera 
Forester I, RPF #2936 
CAL FIRE 
San Bernardino Unit 
Resource Management 
3800 N. Sierra Way 
San Bernardino, CA 92405 
Cell (909) 253-6632 
Fax (909) 881-6969 
Desk (909) 475-8091 
Henry.Herrera@fire.ca.gov 
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